

Executive Director Rev. Willie McPherson 83 Laburnum Avenue Port Seton EH32 0UD

Telephone/Fax: (+44) 1875 812252

Email: admin@vinetrust.org Web: www.vinetrust.org

11th April 2011

Dear Acutus,

Acutus CSR

Glasgow G52 4XZ

Merlin House

Mossland Road

Hillington Park

I would like to thank you for your generous donation of £500 given via Jill McArthur. Your donation will be used to fund the place for a child at 'Kusi', one of our homes for abandoned street children in Peru.

These street children are among the most traumatised and marginalised people on the planet. Increasingly, these children are the victims of brutal violence, sexual exploitation, abject neglect, substance abuse and human rights violations. In partnership with local organisations we have established programmes which offer practical help, access to education and provide residential accommodation. Each of our centres is staffed by 'house parents' and provides a safe and trusted environment for the children to grow up in.

In Peru we have also established a medical project based onboard our 'Amazon Hope' medical ships in the Amazon region while this year we are beginning a pilot project in Tanzania, building homes for vulnerable orphans and street children.

Thank you once again for your very kind donation which will make a difference to some of the poorest people in South America,

If you have any questions please do not hesitate to get in touch,

Sincerely,

Calum Munro

Calum Munro **Expedition and Education Coordinator** calum@vinetrust.org